From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 4:18:39 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 12:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Elise Guest

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern,

I strongly object to Hydro One's plans to raise rates for customers.

According to the company's own website
(https://www.hydroone.com/investor-relations/2020-annual-report##FinancialHighlights),

they reported $1.5b in earnings last year. Increasing rates, when you have posted such shockingly high earnings, is
unconscionable.

I live in an area where Hydro One is the only provider for this service.

They have an effective monopoly. Please protect consumers from companies such as this who seek to increase
profit margins at the (literal) expense of customers.

Thank you,

Elise Guest

-- Attachment --
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